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Florida Voice for the Unborn Celebrates the U.S. Supreme Court’s Landmark Reversal of
Roe v. Wade: Reiterates the Need for an Immediate Special Legislative Session to Prohibit
All Abortions in Florida

June 24, 2022
“This is the day the LORD has made; let us rejoice in it and be glad!” Pslam 118:24.
*For Immediate Release*

Contact: Andrew Shirvell, Founder and Executive Director, at (850) 404-3414 or
Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell today issued the following statement regarding the release of
the United States Supreme Court’s opinion in Dobbs v. Jackson Women'’s Health Organization:

“Florida Voice for the Unborn gives thanks to the LORD that the U.S. Supreme Court has finally
overturned Roe v. Wade, thereby returning to the states the rightful authority to once again
completely prohibit abortion within their borders. This is an historic day for our nation and, in
particular, the American pro-life movement. Florida Voice for the Unborn remains hopeful that
Governor Ron DeSantis will indeed heed Florida Voice for the Unborn’s request for an
immediate Special Legislative Session to consider a complete statutory ban on all abortions in
Florida. Governor DeSantis and the Legislature cannot continue to be held hostage by what our
state courts may or may not do. The Florida Supreme Court — like the U.S. Supreme Court — has
moved in a much more conservative direction recently and is likely to eventually correct its
misinterpretation of the Florida constitution so that Florida can thoroughly prohibit abortion. NOW
is the time for Governor DeSantis and the Legislature to act so that a full statutory ban is in place
while any litigation in the state courts plays out.”

**k*

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a Tallahassee-based grassroots lobbying group that only focuses
on pro-life issues impacting the unborn. It is strictly independent, and its work is guided by faith
in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ. Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts by
elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives. Follow us on Twitter, Facebook,
Instagram, Pinterest, and Parler @UnbornVoiceFL — and visit our website at
FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.
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